
Utah WIC Program Anticipated Participation – Fiscal Year 2024 

Utah WIC has seen significant increases in our caseload in the past year. It is anticipated that 
participation rates in the Utah WIC program for FY23 may continue to increase at a rate of 
approximately 10% from June 23 to June 24. This is likely due to the high inflation rates of the economy, 
the value of the Cash Value Benefit increases, the decrease in SNAP benefits, and our modernization 
efforts. Utah WIC is working on additional modernization of technology projects to make program 
participation easier and more desirable. Utah’s economy remains strong and the labor shortage 
continues.  

As of 6/30/2023, the current participants enrolled with benefits is: 41,383 

Women participants: 9,427 

Children participants: 22,551 

Infants:  9,405 

The Utah WIC Program caseload increased by 10% from June 2022 to June 2023.  

 

Expected participation levels for FY2024 with an estimated 10% increase: 

Total participants with benefits:  45,521 

Women participants:  10,369 

Children Participants:  24,806 

Infants:  10,346 


